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commentletters

From: Dan Field <danfield9855@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:36 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: I support the San Juan Waterboard's request

Regarding a reevaluation of water conservation at the 33% level. I begin my conservation over 10 years ago 
changing to a drought tolerant non-lawn yard. Therefore I cannot contribute to further significant reduction. 
 
--  
 

 
Dan Field, KM, MD 
916-759-9352 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


